
Weekly Learning Reflections 

Week Beginning: 

Happy Friday        

What another fantastic week it has been. 

The children have yet again worked their socks off. The Christmas play is looking and 

sounding amazing due to the continued practicing of their songs, dances and lines to make 

sure they feel confident and ready. They are very much so looking forward to performing for 

you all. Thank you for supporting the children with this at home! 

In maths we've been practicing our multiplication and division skills from using counters to 

create arrays. This has helped us to strengthen our multiplication and division facts too and 

we now feel more confident in understanding commutativity. I have been impressed by the 

amazing times tables skills we have in Year 3. Having already mastered the 3 and 4 times 

table songs we are now focusing on the 8s. We are using  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z_BJjR9rdwA – if you fancy a sing along at home.  

Our Science focus this half term is ‘forces’. This week the children experimented with 

moving a ping pong ball to discover that all contact force can be categorized into pushes, 

pulls and twists. We then tackled labelling scientific diagrams before developing our 

scientific vocabulary.  

⭐⭐⭐STARS OF THE WEEK ⭐⭐⭐ 
 

Pupil Star of the Week - ⭐ 
Unfortunatley, we ran out of time today and didn’t get around to voting a class star of the 
week. We will catch this up on Monday  
 

Teacher Star of the Week - ⭐Hugo⭐ 
Hugo’s independence has shone this week as he has developed confidence in English and 
Maths. It has also bee great to see his creativity shine in Art as well as improved cooperation 
and collaboration skills across all areas of the curriculum.   
 

Well done to our stars. 

⭐⭐⭐ 

 

Hope that you all have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Mori 😊 


